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N O T I C E



The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, wishes to remind them that, as decided at the Committee meeting on December 16, the permanent missions are requested to submit, no later than Thursday, February 10, 2005, their replies to document CP/CAJP-2223/04 rev. 1 corr. 1, “Questionnaire in Relation to the Topics of the Meeting of Experts on Cooperation with Respect to the Denial of Safe Haven to Corrupt Officials and Those Who Corrupt Them, Their Extradition, and the Denial of Entry and Recovery of the Proceeds of Corruption and Their Return to Their Legitimate Owners, in Fulfillment of the Plan of Action of Managua on Additional Concrete Measures to Increase Transparency and Combat Corruption in the Framework of the Inter-American Convention against Corruption (EPCICOR/doc.04/04 rev. 5, paragraph 9) and resolution AG/RES. 2034 (XXXIV-O/04) (operative paragraph 6.c).”

The delegations are requested to forward their replies to the Office of Inter-American Law and Programs of the Department of Legal Affairs and Services, to the attention of Luiz Azevedo, room ADM-204, e-mail lazevedo@oas.org, or fax (202) 458-3598.
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